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Dee Loflin, SMT Manager/Writer

Piedmont, Missouri - Three Rivers College’s Center at Piedmont will hold a
student registration event from 4-6 p.m., Thursday, August 8, at Clearwater High
School.

The event is designed to make it more convenient for Piedmont residents to
register for Three Rivers classes. Prospective students attending the event can
register for classes offered at any of the college’s locations, as well as those
offered at the Piedmont site, or online.

Among the classes offered in Piedmont during the upcoming Fall semester are
fundamental college writing and reading courses, General Psychology, and
Principles of Accounting. Students wanting more detail on these classes, or on
classes offered at other Three Rivers locations, should go to trcc.edu and click on
“Search for Classes.”

“Our ability to offer classes to communities across southeast Missouri is one of
our greatest strengths,” said Dr. Devin Stephenson, President of Three Rivers
College. “We believe that people should have access to a quality, affordable
education wherever they live.”
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New students must register in person. In addition to the Piedmont registration
event, new students can also register through August 16 at the Poplar Bluff
campus, and at Centers in Sikeston, Dexter, Malden, and Kennett. For more
information or to schedule an advising appointment, call 573-840-9605. Fall
classes begin August 19.

Three Rivers College is committed to contributing to the quality of life in
Southeast Missouri with quality, affordable higher education opportunities and
community services that support and encourage the economic, civic, and cultural
vitality of the region. For more information about college and workforce programs
and upcoming events, visit trcc.edu
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